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King’s Youth Risk Assessment 

Assessors: Matthew McChlery (team 
leader) 

Site:  Queen Mary Centre 

Date: May 2025 Review Date: May 2026 

 

Significant 
Hazards 

Who Might be Harmed 
and How 

Existing Control Measures Further Control Measures 

Electricity  • See General Risk Assessment. 

• Any electrical items used by the children should be 
appropriate for their age and in good condition. 

 

Fire  • See General Risk Assessment.  

Food 
Allergies 

Children may consume 
food to which they are 
allergic 

• If any food items are to be available during King’s 
Youth the parents should be informed during the 
main meeting before King’s Youth begins. 

• A list of allergies is requested when children are 
registered for King’s Youth. If any are specified the 
volunteer team should be informed and reminded 
periodically. 

• If any children are displaying signs of an allergic 
reaction, then the designated First Aider and 
parents should be sought as soon as possible. An 
accident form completed. 

Manual 
Handling 

 • See General Risk Assessment. 

• No children should be taking part in manual 
handling unless under direct supervision from a 
volunteer. Children should not be given any 
manual handling which is beyond their capabilities. 

 

Outings The staff, volunteers and 
children in attendance. 

• Separate Risk Assessments will be written for any 
King’s Youth outings. 

• Staff/volunteers in attendance must read these 
prior to the event. 

 

Safeguarding  • See General Risk Assessment. • See the Safeguarding policy and procedure for 
more information. 



 
 

                                Page 2 of 2     

• Safer recruitment is in place for all King’s Youth 
volunteers. 

• All volunteers for King’s Youth will have 
safeguarding training as part of their induction and 
then an annual top up session. 

• Safeguarding will be mentioned at all team 
meetings. 

• Reporting a concern form can be found in the 
church cupboard, church rooms and on the church 
website. 

• King’s Youth should be run with 2 volunteers 
minimum. 

• Any negative or bullying type behaviour observed 
amongst the children will be challenged at the time 
and reported to King’s Youth lead who will decide 
whether parents need to be informed. 

• Also see the Discipline Policy when working with 
Children. 

Slips/Trips  • See General Risk Assessment.  

 

 

 


